
 

 

COVID OPERATING 

PROCEDURES 

 

 

We continue to offer our full range of tree services and are 

following all legislation regarding essential services and 

health practices. 

To ensure the safety of our staff, customers, and the 

public, we are taking the following precautions: 

• All customer interactions are being conducted in a 

contact-less manner, including digital invoicing and 

payments 

• We work in small teams, allowing us to practice safe 

social distancing on most jobs 

• All vehicles are equipped with hand sanitizer 

• Workers wear gloves on jobsites 

We take everyone’s safety seriously, and as spring 

approaches and leads into summer, hope to provide you 

with tree services safely, keeping everyone healthy. 

Regards, 

All Season Tree Service Management 


